HOSPITAL EMPLOYEES’ UNION

NEWSLETTER

Take this short survey to help improve
HEU’s website!

HEU will be updating and improving our website over the next few months.

Your feedback will help make sure the website is a useful tool for members and the
public.

The survey takes only two or three minutes, but provides valuable information for our
communications staff.

Complete the survey now.
<https://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=dzI9yELH30AUUNXHp5mF5w_3d_3d>

Thanks!
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